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March 16, 2022 

Little Wound School Fourth Quarter Learning Plan 

 

Dear Little Wound School Community, 

This letter contains updates about Little Wound School’s plans for the fourth quarter, which 

begins on Monday, March 21, 2022. Little Wound will resume on-campus, in-person instruction 

for all vaccinated students and students with approved vaccination waivers for medical or 

religious reasons on that date. This learning plan follows Little Wound’s COVID-19 response 

plan and aligns with tribal policies about vaccination. Please review the information below to 

help you prepare for this return to campus.  

School Days and Hours 

Monday through Thursday: 8:30 a.m. through 3:30 p.m. 

Friday: 8:30 a.m. through 1:00 p.m. 

Transportation 

Little Wound’s bus schedule will return to pre-pandemic operations and timing. Separate bus 

runs for different student groups will stop. If you have questions about student transportation, 

please contact Bill Clifford at 605-455-6180. 

Online Instruction 

Unvaccinated students without an approved exemption will continue accessing their course 

content online for the duration of this school year. Middle and high school students will have 

uninterrupted access to their classes on Odysseyware. The elementary school will communicate 

classroom-specific information about remote learning to the parents and families of students in 

the coming days. Little Wound continues offering a vaccination incentive to students.  

Health and Safety Precautions 

Little Wound School is committed to the wellbeing of its community. The school will continue 

implementing its safety precautions including enhanced cleaning, proper masking, and regular 

testing of students. This return to on campus instruction follows tribal and federal best-practices 

for health. If you have questions about the school’s response to COVID-19, please contact the 

school’s nurse, Lindsee Harris (lindseeharris@littlewound.us or 605-455-6213).  

Sincerely, 

 

Charles Cuny, Jr.  

Superintendent, Little Wound School 
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